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Good afternoon,
First let me apologize that this is so late.

Within the current 13-1194 item it asks to continue the Mark Thomas contract to the Board meeting on the 14th
of January. Since | still have not gotten a response from the Union | would like to continue this item to the Board
meeting on the 28th of January.

Thank you

Bard R. Lower, Director
Transportation Division
Community Development Agency
El Dorado County

(530) 621-7533
bard.lower@edcgov.us

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain
confidential information, and are intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the
information by persons other than the intended recipient or
entity is prohibited.

If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by
return e-mail and delete the material from your system.

Thank you.
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